
U.S.F.S., 

 

I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans for several years. I am excited to finally have 

the opportunity to comment on their Draft EIS. Midas Gold Idaho presents a huge opportunity for 

the Gem State. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the 

project. Estimate show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. The 

economic benefits tied in with the environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the 

citizens who live in the surrounding communities, the state and the general population. 

 

Reviewing Midas Gold's plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the 

environment and keeping the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project as 

outlined under Alternative 2 and keep this project moving forward. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Delane Baldwin 


